
MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Education, John Corbett, Ed.D.

FROM: Steve Wilt, CSBO

DATE: March 14, 2022

RE: Recommendation- Sealcoating Bid

____________________________________________________________________________

The Bid Opening for the District Sealcoating Project was today, March 14, 2022.  Four companies
submitted bids, and the low bidder was Patriot Pavement Maintenance of Des Plaines, IL.  Their bid
was $48,505.  After checking references of their work for other school districts, I believe they are a
responsible bidder and will be recommending the Board accept their bid for this work.
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